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Bobbi Montoya joined Interfaith Works' (IW) Board in October
2022. She first became involved with the organization while serving
as the board liaison for the Women in Housing and Finance
Foundation. She also led volunteer efforts to support IW's
vocational services program and emergency shelter clients.
Bobbi’s professional experience as a federal financial regulator
spans nearly four decades. She has held positions in management,
examinations, supervision policy and analysis, and examiner
development. In addition to her oversight work in credit risk
management, corporate governance, and financial performance,
she actively supports diversity, equity, and inclusion initiatives.
Bobbi also advocates for the financial empowerment of women
and high school students through her involvement in teaching
financial literacy concepts, developing curricula, and building
connections.


